   ITC Points for Supervisor, ICT Communication Meeting dated 09/07/2006.
1. The first lecture on making students aware about policies on abuse of computation and ITC facilities will be delivered today by Mr. Sultan Al-Otaibi.

2. Requests for modification to the   Medcare system have been processed and delivered to Dr. Jamil and the software will be put to actual use this week.
3. 70 new computers & LCD monitors for Dhahran Techno-Valley (SciTech)
The request for hardware, received on June 14, 2006, from the Supervisor of Dhahran Techno-Valley for SciTech Labs & Offices in Al-Khobar is under processing.  This week seventy (70) new computers and new LCD monitors will be delivered. The deliveries are part of a detailed hardware requirement plan for SciTech.  

The 70 computers were prepared with all standard software including Windows OS, Office Suite, standard utilities and security software.  ITC staff will also help in installation and configuration of the computers.
4.  CCSE Lab Upgrade Completed

The upgrade of two CCSE PC Labs with 70 computers with new HP printers was completed this week. ITC staff coordinated with CCSE to avoid conflict with the current semester class schedules. The labs in Room 22/335 & 22/410 are heavily used by CCSE students for general-purpose and teaching purposes. The current hardware (70 computers) was replaced by new HP computers with Pentium IV 3.2 GHz with 512MB RAM and 80 GB hard drives. 

The new and relocated computers, totaling 140, were prepared with all standard software including Windows OS, Office Suite, standard utilities and security software. The table lists the delivery of hardware in the last 2 weeks: 

	
	Department
	Model
	Computers Delivered
	Status

	1
	CCSE Lab 22/330
	HP 7600 (New)
	35
	Completed

	2
	CCSE Lab 22/410
	HP 7600 (New)
	35
	Completed

	3
	Housing & Office Services (Staff Offices)
	Dell  PCs (PIV from CCSE Labs) with HP LCD 1740
	8
	Completed (HP Plotter 500 also installed for Space Design)

	4
	Faculty & Staff Affairs (Staff Offices)
	Dell  PCs (PIV from CCSE Labs)
	8
	Completed (HP Color Laser Printer 2600N installed in Dean Dr. Khatlan’s Office)

	5
	University Summer Training Program 
	Dell  PCs (PIV from CCSE Labs)
	5
	Completed 

	6
	Summer Program (KFUPM School – Dr. Hawsawi)
	Dell  PCs (PIV from CCSE Labs)
	5
	Completed


5. The sub-committee charged to arrange of the receiving of the new Preparatory Year Building #56 indicated that testing of switches and networking cannot begin until the Air Conditioning is functional. It was indicated that this will take 2 months. This has been communicated to both the contractor and Projects department.   

6. Physical Survey of Network Rooms and Network Devices for the new Classroom building were done to gather condition of Network rooms of the building. Various questions were pointed out, related to the physical security and conditions of the rooms. A detailed report will be submitted soon.

7. Video conferencing facility has been provided to some requests in coordination with EduTech Dept. Two tests have been done with Jeddah KAU for Dr. Yamani’s short course and for Dr. Al-Ashban   to SABIC.
8. Full coordination is being done with SunGard Banner consultant during the installation of Banner 7.0 and upgrade to 7.1 and 7.2. This includes Servers setup, Systems installation, DBA tasks, Storage requirements, Systems backup ...etc.
9. Hardware/Software resizing and architecture design is complete. A report is being prepared to be forwarded to Supervisor ICT regarding this. 

10. Several meetings were held with concerned staff regarding the tasks of ITC new department, BSD. Circulars for moving 3 staff members have been issued. Meetings with Mr. Kadry, Mr. Yazdani, Mr. Nadeem and Mr. Mudasser are held to smooth transfer of responsibilities.
11. Introduction to Linux Operating System Administration:  A three weeks training course intended mainly towards ITC staff is completed. A total of 11 participants participated, the course was held from June 17, 2006 from 8:00 AM to 11:00 AM daily. Course covered "Linux Administration" for one week, followed by "Linux Security Administration" for another week and adds-on tools for the third week. Course instructors included Mr. Hany Ahmed, Mr. Jaweed Yazdani and Mr. Muhammed Wasiq of ICS/CCSE. A request has been received by Dean CCSE to repeat the course for CCSE faculty. 
